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                   18th October 2021 

                 After School Clubs Year 1- Year 6 Autumn Term Second Half 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For the rest of the Autumn Term, we continue to recognise the wider health benefits of 
after school clubs, particularly with the recent restrictions the pandemic has put in place 
and as part of our commitment to informal, as well as formal education, these clubs will 
incur no charges this term and will be fully funded by school.  

However, we ask that your child thinks carefully before they sign up for a club as they will be 
expected to attend every week unless they are absent from school. Failure to do so may 
result in their place (or future places in clubs) to be forfeited. 

Numbers will be limited and are on a first come first served basis via a return email to the 
office. 

 

Pick up will continue to be at the main gate 

 

Wednesdays  3.15 – 4.15 – Class 3  (Year 5 and 6 only) – The return of this popular club: 
Board Games  (including favourites such as chess, draughts, ‘Frustration’ and so on).  

However, as the club will be held inside, it will be limited to Class 3 only, as we are 
continuing  not to mix class bubbles indoors. 

If there is not significant interest, the club will be offered to Class 2 (Year 3 and 4). 

If the club is popular, we will look to offering this to the other classes throughout the 
Spring Term. 

 

Fridays 3.15 – 4.15 – Newcastle United Foundation - Sports Club KS1 (Year 1 and 2 only) 

 if there is enough interest.  

If there is not enough interest the club focus will change and be offered to KS2 children. 
This club will develop a range of different sporting skills which will help enhance the 
children’s fitness and skills. 

 

 



 

Please email the office with your child’s name and the name of club that they wish to 
attend by Wednesday 20th October. 

 

As we have smaller classes taking part in these clubs there will be no  limit on numbers, 
so, please assume that once we have confirmed receipt of your email your child will have 
a place. We will only contact you if there is not sufficient interest for the club to go ahead. 

 

Best wishes, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


